
As we adjust to new routines for the next several weeks, I wanted to update you on 
how things are going here on campus. Things are pretty quiet here as school is closed 
and some of our other staff are working from home. Our Christian school faculty have 
been faithfully working to maintain continuity of education through online means. 
We thank God for these brothers and sisters who are continuing to serve many 
Christian families in our community, including many of our own families.

While our offices are not officially open, we do have many of our office staff who are 
continuing to work here, at least for now. If you have any needs, we would welcome 
you to call our church office or email anyone on staff. Our email addresses consist of 
our first and last name, followed by hamptonpark.org. If for some reason you call the 
church office and no one answers, feel free to call 864-385-4748.

Here is some information on ways we want to continue to communicate with and 
encourage you during this time:

• Communication: We added a dedicated page on our website to provide up-to-
date information on our plans. You can access that here. We encourage you to 
check this daily for any updates. We’ll continue to email updates periodically as 
well.

• Serving: If you are interested in running errands for the most vulnerable in our 
congregation who may not be able to get out right now, please click here to let us 
know what times during the week you are available to run those errands.

• Encouragement: One of my favorite websites for Christian books, Westminster 
Bookstore, graciously gave us access to fifteen chapters from fifteen different 
books to be used to encourage you. If you would like to receive a daily email with a 
God-focused, comfort-themed reading over the next fifteen days, register here.

• Help: If you need help in any way during this time, please contact one of the 
pastors, deacons or the church office. We intend to continue to care well for our 
members during these uncertain days. 

• Sundays: To see more information about how we hope to facilitate your worship 
on the coming two Sundays, visit our webpage here. 
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• Videos: Each Friday, we plan to send you a video message from Pastor Conley for 
your encouragement.

Please check the website regularly for up-to-date information. May God comfort your 
hearts today through the grace that is in Christ Jesus.

With love and hope,

Ben Fetterolf
Pastor for Administration
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